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Dear Darren, 
 
RE: Public Accounts Committee Meeting 3rd February 2015 
 
Further to your letter dated 3rd March requesting further information, I can advise the 
committee of the following; 
 

1. The Health Board has not employed staff specifically to deal with retrospective CHC 
claims. The Health Board took the view that retrospective claims would best be 
managed by Powys Teaching Local Health Board, which is the current practice. 

 
2. No additional staff have been employed to deal with current retrospective claims. 

This is kept under review. As part of an internal re-organisation of management 
structures in the Health Board we will be reviewing our overall CHC capacity, 
including the impact of retrospectives. This will be completed by the end of June. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Professor Trevor Purt 
Chief Executive  
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